
From: BARKACHI, Patrick  

Sent: Friday, 23 June 2017 10:20 AM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: AM2016/25 - Horticulture Award 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
The Full Bench has received correspondence from the SA Potato Company, advising us that they do 
not wish to make their operations available for the proposed inspection.  
 
Accordingly the itinerary will need to be readjusted to take this into account. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Patrick Barkachi 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1810 
 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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